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Ruben Salazar High
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On April 13th, Ruben Salazar High
organized a tree planting event
as part of our ongoing
commitment to environmental
sustainability and beautification
of our campus. Students, faculty,
and volunteers joined hands to
plant trees around the school
premises, contributing to a
greener and healthier
environment for all.

Join us in making a difference! Become a
member of Life Reset and together, let's

work towards building a stronger and
more vibrant community for all.

Join us to become Life
Reset Member!

Life Reset InternationalLife
Reset
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We are thrilled to announce the
success of our second recycling
drive! Through your generous
contributions and support, we
were able to collect a total of
$538.35. This brings our
cumulative fundraising efforts
to $1,285.22, including the
proceeds from the first
recycling drive.

The Second Recycling

D A T E :  M A Y  1 8 ,  2 0 2 4  
T I M E :  1 1 : 0 0  A M  -  1 2 : 3 0  P M  

V E N U E :  N A M G A J O O  F E L L O W S H I P
C H U R C H ,  P O M O N A

Mark your calendars for the upcoming Life Reset Gala on May 18th! Join us at
the Namgajoo Fellowship Church in Pomona for an inspiring event
celebrating our achievements and honoring individuals who have made
significant contributions to our community.

This year, we are proud to announce that 42 recipients will be awarded the
prestigious Presidential Volunteer Award for their outstanding dedication to
service and community engagement.

Don't miss this opportunity to come together, celebrate, and inspire positive
change. We look forward to seeing you there!

Announcement:
Life Reset Gala
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The funds raised will be utilized for our youth enrichment programs and
the Youth Ladder Scholarship for high school seniors in the academic
year 2024-2025. Your participation and dedication are greatly
appreciated, as they directly impact the future of our students and
community.
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